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Production Cheval-Serpent Inc. filming
at PK Station today

(Kahnawake — 15, Kentenhké:wa/ November 2016) The Lands Unit of
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawa:ke would like to inform the community
that a film permit has been issued for the filming of “Le Cheval-Serpent
(The Series)” today at the Peacekeeper Station.

The Peacekeeper station and the parking lot will be used as movie set
made to resemble a Montreal police station, including some patrol cars
with similar colors and markings to those of the SPVM.

Filming is expected to wrap up later this evening.
Visit www.kahnawake.com/permits for an up to date listing of all permits

For more information on this specific permit, contact Debbie Morris at the
Lands Unit by calling 450-638-8244.
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